
 

 

 

 

  

FOOTHILL HIGH SCHOOL 
BULLETIN 

February 22, 2023 2/19/24-2/23/24 

Breakfast 

Main Entrée 

EggStravaganza Bowl 

Goody Bun 

Trix Cereal 

Honey Nut Cheerios Cereal Cup 

Cocoa Puffs Cereal 

Fruit 

Fruit Punch Juice 

Petite Banana 

Milk 

1% Low Fat Milk 

Lactaid Fat Free Milk 

Fat Free Chocolate Milk 

LUNCH MENU 

Main Entrée 

Jerk Chicken, Rice 

Quinoa Taco Salad 

Sicilian Pizza 

Beef Chile Colorado Burrito 

Black Bean Burger 

Turkey and Cheese Sub 

Spicy Chicken Sandwich 

Uncrustable PB&J Sandwich 

Fruit 

Very Berry Juice 

Apple Slices 

Vegetables 

Spinach 

Fresh Cucumber 

Corn 

Black Beans 

Grape Tomatoes 

Carrots 

Milk 

1% Low Fat Milk 

Lactaid Fat Free Milk 

Fat Free Chocolate Milk 

 

TROJANS 

Trojans, time is running out to buy your 2024 
Yearbook. There will be no extra copies ordered. ONLY 

2 days remaining. All orders must be placed before or 

on February 23rd. 

Hello sophomores and Juniors, the ROC application is 

now open! If you are interested in applying, please 
visit the counseling office to apply.  

Focus on: BLACK HISTORY MONTH 

February is Black History Month and a chance for all Trojans to learn 

more about black culture and to acknowledge and appreciate 

contributions made by Black Americans. This week our focus is on 

significant change makers. Today we focus on Astronaut Mae Jemison. 

Jemison grew up watching the Apollo airings on TV, but she was often 

upset that there were no female astronauts. However, Jemison was 

inspired when she saw an African American actress cast as Lieutenant 

Uhura on Star Trek and right then, Jemison was determined to one 

day travel in space. She graduated high school at the age of 16 and 

moved to California to attend Stanford University. As one of the only 

African American students in her class, Jemison experienced racial 

discrimination in school and as a result got involved with campus 

organizations and served as president of the Black Student Union. On 

September 12, 1992 Jemison became the first African American 

woman in space when she was launched on the space shuttle 

Endeavor. She is fluent in 3 languages and is a physician, teacher, and 

Peace Corps volunteer. After her work with NASA, she founded the 

Jemison Group, which develops scientific and technological 

advancements. Jemison continues to work toward helping young 

women of color get more involved in technology, engineering, and 

math careers. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS  

Thursday, Feb. 22 
Boys/Girls Wrestling:  State Meet TBD  
 

Friday, Feb. 23 
Boys Soccer:  CIF Finals TBD 
Girls Basketball:  CIF Finals TBD 

Boys/Girls Wrestling:  State Meet TBD 
Baseball:  Terrio Tourney TBD (3:00pm), bus 1:30pm, excused 1:00pm 

 
Saturday, Feb. 24 
Boys/Girls Wrestling:  State Meet TBD 

Baseball:  Terrio Tourney TBD 
Boys/Girls Swimming:  at Falcon Invitational (JV); bus 7:30am 

CLUBS 

Today at lunch the art teachers are hosting a lesson on 
how to draw the human form (people). All are welcome, 
if you’re in our classes, this is a great chance to get 
some extra practice and help! If you’re not in our 

classes and want to learn the basics you can! No 
experience necessary bring your lunch and let’s draw! 

Do you want to read the Bible and study it or maybe 
looking for some enlightenment or spiritual direction to 

get closer with Christ. The Trojans for Christ Bible club 
are open to all denominations and religious beliefs 
who want chat about faith and your journey. Trojans 
for Christ will be meeting this Tuesday and Thursday 
at lunch in room 910.  

 

Happy National FFA week trojans!! Today’s ag fact of the day is: 
The average American farmer grows enough food to feeds about 

155 people a year. Today’s dress up day is Western Wear, if you 
dressed up remember to check in at lunch for your black and gold 
points. At lunch today we will have our Ag Olympics. Everyone is 
welcome to compete for some cool prizes. Tomorrows dress up day 
is Blue and Gold, so rock the official colors of the FFA to get your 
points! Don’t forget we are continuing the cornhole tournament 

today and stop by today to donate money to see your favorite staff 
member kiss a 450 lbs. pig tomorrow in the quad. Staff members! 
Just a reminder that Staff Ranch Breakfast is tomorrow morning 
in the cafeteria.  

 


